
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Eureka City Council will hold a Public Hearing to amend the 
Budget for the Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2021, and to 
adopt a budget for the Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2022, on 
Monday, June 21, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Eureka City 
Office, 15 North Church Street, Eureka, Utah 84628. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 Recommendations, Public Hearing 
will be held through video conferencing as well as in person. 
A link will be provided on our website and our Facebook 
page for the public to take part in the hearing on the day of 
the meeting. 
 
Those needing assistance to attend this meeting may call the 
Eureka City Office at 435-433-6915. 
 

 
I, the duly appointed and acting clerk for the Town of Eureka, hereby certify that copies of the 
foregoing Public Hearing Notice to Amend the Budget for the Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2021, 
and to Adopt a Budget for the Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2022, were posted at three public 
places within the municipality this 11th day of June 2021 which places are: 
 

1. Eureka City Office, 15 North Church Street, Eureka, Utah 84628 
2. United States Post Office, 482 East Main Street, Eureka, Utah 84628 
3. Fill-R-Up Convenience Store, 514 East Main Street, Eureka, Utah 84628 

 
Notice was also posted to the Utah Public Notice Website and posted on the City Website 
eurekautah.org on June 14, 2021. 
 

Dated this 10th day of June 2021. 
  

       Patricia Bigler,  

       Clerk 
 


